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Dear Parent / Carer 

As our curriculum intent outlines, we endeavour to ensure all students gain an array of positive school memories 

that last a lifetime. We understand the recent pandemic has put limitations on this intent during your child’s first 

year at Wath Academy, therefore we would like to invite them to the ‘Wath Meets Tokyo Olympics 2021!’ summer 

school! 

This will be an amazing, unforgettable event for our upcoming Year 6, and current Year 7 students, and will comprise 

of both academic and enrichment activities; 

 sushi making; 

 creating anime characters and manga strips; 

 an Olympics day; 

 puzzles and competitions; 

 and much more! 

The summer school will take place from Monday 9th August to Friday 13th August 2021, from 10am – 3pm every day. 

Please fill out the Microsoft Form that is linked below by Sunday 4th July to register your child’s attendance for the 

summer school.  

https://forms.office.com/r/uiMh2dRfrW 

 

We are extremely excited to welcome our students back to the Academy during the summer and we hope to see all 

of Year 7 for some fantastic memories and experiences in August 2021. 

More information with daily schedules will be sent out in the coming weeks. 

If you have any further questions regarding the summer school, please contact me at ajandu@wathacademy.com. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ameeta Jandu 

Associate Assistant Vice Principal 
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